
Warradale Primary School
Keynes Ave Warradale 5046 - (08) 8296 2678 - dl.0933_admin@schools.sa.edu.au

NOTICE OF AGM AND CALL FOR GOVERNING COUNCIL NOMINATIONS 2023

1 February 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Warradale Primary School’s Governing Council plays a very important role in the effective operation of our school. This

governing body ensures the views and needs of all in our school community are represented and works with site

leadership and staff to shape and monitor strategic and financial management of the school.

Our Governing Council consists of 17 members, comprising the Principal (ex officio), 14 elected parent/caregiver

members and two elected staff members.

A strong school council is one that comprises a diverse group of individuals with a range of experiences and

backgrounds. No previous experience as a school council member is required and we would encourage anyone who is

able to make the time commitment to consider nominating.

In direct support of our Governing Council, we also have a number of important school committees (Finance, OSHC,

Canteen, Grounds, Fundraising/Events). Parents/caregivers are also strongly encouraged to consider joining one or more

of these committees, to support The Council’s broader actions and responsibilities and help drive our school’s on-going

improvement.

In 2023, Governing Council meetings will again be held on two Mondays per term from 7.00pm at the school. A video

link-in facility is also available where council members are unable to attend in person.

Our 2023 Annual General Meeting will be held at the school (in Room 11), 6.00pm Monday 27 February 2023, at which

nominations for Governing Council election will be tabled (and voted on, if required). Our first ordinary Governing

Council meeting for 2023 with the newly elected council will then take place immediately following, from 7.00pm.

With a number of positions to be declared vacant at the AGM we ask that you give the opportunity to nominate your full

consideration. Nomination forms must be submitted to our front office by no later than 4.00pm on Thursday 23

February 2023.

Any questions in relation to this process should be directed to the principal as returning officer.

Kindest regards,

Josh Vick

Principal
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